

May 27, 2009

Mr. and Mrs. Alan Darge 27770 Wellington Farmington Hills, MI 48334

answers for themselves.

Dear Alan,

State 730

Denver, CO 80237

During June, I and my administrative staff head out to the national parks to visit our summer ministry volunteers who are beginning to lead their services of worship. Throughout the summer, ACMNP ministry staff members provide Christian hospitality to fellow employees and to people vacationing in the parks. During a recent conversation with ACMNP staff members in Rocky Mountain National Park, some typical questions & concerns emerged: "I'm having difficulty putting together my sermon. What should I say?"; "What if nobody shows up?"; "Where can I find the worship bulletins?"; "How do I start connecting with other workers in the park?"; "My fellow staff members come from different backgrounds than I, what do I do?" etc.... I've enjoyed offering guidance as they discover

I am pleased that ACMNP doesn't provide every answer for our staff. Answers seem to come easy these days – everyone has a solution to the problems that come up in our lives. I even caught myself the other day trying to offer a quick answer. I said to someone, "Just Google it." In a world that exalts definitiveness & clarity, ACMNP provides opportunities for people to discover answers for themselves through rigorous work, exploration, and an unfailing belief that the Holy Spirit will guide them. It's fun to be on the front lines witnessing this process.

Please know that your gift of \$200.00 helps to put our summer staff in situations where they can discover answers for themselves. We covet your support and thank you for your belief in what God is doing through ACMNP. Please plan on stopping by one of our services this summer. See you in the Park. you letter was will will touch j' anothe mote be sendy anothe mote to friends of yours

Joyfully,

Rev. Spencer L. Lundgaard **Executive Director**

www.acmnp.com

info@acmnp.com

For I.R.S. purposes this letter can serve as a receipt. We acknowledge that no goods or services have been provided in consideration of this gift. Please retain this letter for tax purposes.